
I oppose SB 261.  Last session there was a grassroots effort started by the general public who wanted to help support the 
legislators who were being fined for denying quorum.  While I don't think legislators should solicit contributions themselves, I don't 
think there should be limits on people who want to personally donate to help offset fines.  If donations are coming in for that reason, 
than the legislators should be able to use it for that reason.  Please vote no on SB 261.


